“December’s budget agreement included devastating cuts to the cost-of-living increases for military retirees and their families. These cuts are indefensible and I am pleased to join IAVA, veterans, and military families today in speaking out against them.  Our nation’s heroes and their families have made incredible sacrifices and we owe them our full support,” said Senator Dean Heller. “I will continue working across party lines until these cuts are fully restored.”

